
Health Office Visits

November 2021

19 In-Person Instructional Days

SCES            463 health office visits /31 students sent home

Week 1  Nov 1-5             135 health office visits /9 students sent home

Week 2   Nov 8-12          116 health office visits /8 students sent home

Week 3   Nov 15-19        115  health office visits /8 students sent home

Week 4   Nov 22-23 46 health office visits /5 students sent home

Week 5   Nov 29-30 51 health office visits /1 students sent home

TES               361 health office visits / 21 students sent home

Week 1  Nov 1-5             102 health office visits /5  students sent home

Week 2   Nov 8-12          101 health office visits / 8 students sent home

Week 3   Nov 15-19          78  health office visits / 5 students sent home

Week 4   Nov 22-23 35 health office visits / 2 students sent home

Week 5   Nov 29-30 44 health office visits / 1 students sent home

SCMS         690 health office visits / 27 students sent home

Week 1  Nov 1-5             173 health office visits / 5 students sent home

Week 2   Nov 8-12          197 health office visits / 8 students sent home

Week 3   Nov 15-19        158  health office visits / 7 students sent home

Week 4   Nov 22-23 82 health office visits / 3 students sent home

Week 5   Nov 29-30 80 health office visits / 4 students sent home

SCHS         169 health office visits / 22 students sent home

Week 1  Nov 1-5 34 health office visits / 11 students sent home

Week 2   Nov 8-12 67 health office visits / 5 students sent home

Week 3   Nov 15-19                39 health office visits /3 students sent home

Week 4   Nov 22-23 15 health office visits / 2 students sent home

Week 5   Nov 29-30 14 health office visits / 1 students sent home

*Nurses continue to track Positive COVID-19 cases and Close Contacts of COVID-19, and test to stay results for
SCPS students and staff. NCDHD primary focus is on the COVID-19 positive cases only. Therefore, they are having
the school nurses provide instruction and letters of quarantine for school students who are identified as a close contact
to a positive COVID-19 individual.


